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THE CINCINNATI GAS & ELECTRIC COMPANY
CINCINNATI. OHIO 4520!
October 6, 1981

E. A. soRGMANN *O
scuion vice mes ocuv a /,,

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission [[ ' --

Office of Inspection and Enforcement A.
Region III OOI [ 'e
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g[.1 864 %**NId@roerb.

799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, ILL. 60137

'k /s
ATTN: Mr. James G. Keppler, h

s~ T] g) \Regional Director N

RE: WM. H. ZIMMER NUCLEAR POWER STATION - UNIT 1
N".C IE BULLETIN 81-02, SUPPLEMENT 1
W.O. 57300, JOB E-5590

Gentlemen:

By our letter of July 7, 1981, we confirmed that no safety-
related gate valves were furnished to the Zimmer Project by
Westinghouse - EMD. Since Supplement 1 of IEB 81-02 still ba-
sically applies to Westinghouse motor operated gate valves, our
prior response is also applicable to Supplement 1.

Again, since none of the affected valves were furnished to
the Zimmer Project, we plan to take no further action relative
to IE Bulletin 81-02.

Very truly yours,
The C.'_cinnati Cas & Electric Co.
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E. A. Borgmann

DJF/csc
cc: J. D. Flynn

d. R. Sager
J. R..Schott
R.' J. Scheibel
H. C. Brinkmann

|
F. Christianson (Site Representative)

! -NRC Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Washington, D.C.
General File
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